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ANNUAL
REPORT FOR
2024-25

The Shuswap Watershed
Council has published
their annual report for
2024-25. Find it on their .
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The Shuswap Watershed Council has just published its Annual Report for 2024-25, covering their
activities and accomplishments for April 1st 2024 - March 31st 2025. Check out the report to find
out what the SWC is doing for the Shuswap watershed, including their contributions to water
monitoring and research, water quality protection and improvement, aquatic invasive species
prevention, education and advocacy, and more. You can read the new report on the SWC website,

www.shuswapwater.ca.

"... The Shuswap watershed is a very special place. However, it - and many other watersheds
across the land known as British Columbia - faces threats posed by climate change, fires, drought,
pollution, and invasive species. The Shuswap Watershed Council fulfills an important role of
convening a variety of watershed interests to approach challenges collaboratively. | am pleased to
see the continued involvement of First Nations, regional and local governments, Provincial

government agencies, scientists, the agriculture community, water monitors, and stewardship



organizations in our Council... As we look to the year ahead, we're working to secure diverse
funding sources to continue our important work. We remain especially grateful to our long-standing
partners, the Thompson-Nicola Regional District and Adams Lake Indian Band, and to the Canada
Water Agency for their generous grant last year... | encourage you to read our Annual Highlights
Report to learn more." - Rhona Martin, Chair of the Shuswap Watershed Council.

Click to read more!

As we approach summer, the SWC is reminding all residents and visitors to the Shuswap to

take action to prevent the spread of aquatic invasive species such as Zebra & Quagga

Mussels and Whirling Disease.

STOP THE SPREAD OF AQUATIC INVASIVE SPECIES
\/ Clean, drain and dry your boat or watercraft

and gear when you move it from one waterbody
to another

\/ Pull the watercraft drain-plug prior to driving
on BC roads

\/ Stop for watercraft inspection when you travel

g SHUSWAP
watershed council shuswapwater.ca



About the Shuswap Watershed Council
The Shuswap Watershed Council is a watershed-based partnership of organizations that have an
interest in or a responsibility for protecting water quality in the Shuswap watershed. Established in 2014,
the SWC is a collaborative, non-regulatory group that focuses on strategic initiatives to protect, maintain,
and enhance water quality and promotes safe recreation in the Shuswap.
www.shuswapwater.ca
@ShuswapWater
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